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As the Ottawa Anglican Cursillo Movement is reflective of changes in our society 

and is desiring to be a more inclusive organization, I propose that the Ottawa 

Anglican Cursillo Movement Handbook be updated to reflect inclusive language.  

This means that references to he/she and him/her become they/them. 

 

Motion – to update the Ottawa Anglican Cursillo Movement Handbook to have 

inclusive language. 

 

 

 

 


